
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter ☺ 
Week ending 28.5.21 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
  

Hello, 
 

MTC: From now, until after the Multiplication Tables Check, Times Tables Rockstars (TTRS) will be all of 
the children’s weekly homework instead of MyMaths. If they would like to continue with the MyMaths 
games/activities they may do so. The expected amount of games for the children to play, weekly, is 8 – 10 
games. The real multiplication check will take place on Tuesday 22nd June. The results will not be available 
until Monday 28th June. 
 

English: Well done to all the children. This week, they have written balanced discussions on a topic that 
interests them. We will publish some of the children’s work in the newsletter after half-term. Some of the 
questions that the children decided to do were: 

• Was lockdown a good idea? 

• Should children do homework? 

• Should trees be cut down? 

• Should teachers be paid more? 

• Should children have a longer school holiday? 
 

Upton Warren: Final payments should have been made, by today, for Upton Warren. We will be sorting 
the groups for the children over half-term. They will be informed of their groups on the Monday/Tuesday 
before we go on Wednesday 9th June. If you have any questions regarding the trip, please see the school 
website for the letters or email your child’s class teacher for any further clarifications.  
 

Dates for your diary: 

• Tuesday 15th June: Individual photos. More information on this closer to the time.  

• Monday 7th June: School reopens for the final term of Year 4! 

• Multiplication Tables Check: The MTC will take place on Tuesday 22nd June. Results will be available 
the following week (Monday 28th June). The test should take the children no longer than 5 minutes.  

Have a lovely half-term,  
Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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